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Greater Shepparton City Council is commencing works to upgrade the Benalla Road 
and Florence Street intersection. 
 
The preliminary works are scheduled to take place in January, 2023, with the civil works to 
commence in February with the anticipated completion to be in April, 2023.  
 
The works will see the installation of a slip lane for east bound traffic exiting Florence 
Street. The improved road design is to allow a more efficient movement of traffic through 
the intersection. This will increase user safety and decrease disruptions to the flow of traffic.  
 
The project is 50/50 jointly funded by Council and the Federal Government, Heavy Vehicle 
Safety and Productivity Program. The estimated cost of the project is $1,670,000. 
 
Varying lane closures will be in place for the duration of the construction works. Traffic 
management will be in place to control traffic flow in line with the order of works.  
 
Delays to normal travel times are expected and road users are asked to give consideration 
to these upcoming roadworks when planning their travel time through the intersection. 
 
Please find the over the page information to further describe what will be occurring and how 
the works might affect you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Benalla Road/Florence 
Street slip lane 
installation 
Information Sheet  
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The works will include: 

 
• Installation of a left turn slip lane for eastbound traffic exiting Florence Street 
• Full depth reconstructed road pavement designed to cater for heavy vehicle 

traffic 
• Reconfiguration of road infrastructure  
• Relocation and upgrade of Goulburn Valley Water water main 
• Improved road design to accommodate B-double turning movements 
• Improved pedestrian safety 

 
Existing conditions 
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Road Closures 
Council will provide this information closer to the upgrade date. 
 
Varying lane closures will be in place for the duration of the construction works. Delays to normal 
travel times are expected to occur and road users are asked to give consideration to these 
upcoming roadworks when planning their travel through the intersection. 
 
How to access your home/business during the works 
A traffic management plan will be available on Council’s website (www.greatershepparton.com.au) 
to assist navigating your way around the works.  
 
Impact on services such as power, water and/or waste collection  
There will be disruptions to your services during the upgrade.  
 
Impact on emergency services 
Emergency services will be functioning as usual and provisions will be made to allow them access 
along with construction vehicles. 
 
Who to contact to discuss the works or ask any questions 
For further information please contact the Project Team of Greater Shepparton City Council on (03) 
5832 9768 or alternatively contact our Customer Service Team on (03) 5832 9700. 
 
How to keep up to date on the project 
Project Updates will be available on Council’s ‘Major Projects’ webpage  
http://greatershepparton.com.au/council/major-projects 
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